
           

       

 

 

Friday 20th September 2024 

 

Consultation on the Proposed Extension of the Governor Led Preschool at 
Broadway First School. 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Broadway First School are seeking your views on our proposal to extend provision of the governor led preschool. 
This will enable the school to consider the wider community’s views as the school seeks to meet the demand of young 
childcare places in the village and surrounding areas as well as support the sustainability of the preschool provision 
at Broadway First School. Children attending the nursery provision will benefit from the services and high-quality 
provision that Broadway First School offers and be considered part of the wider school community. Parents and 
carers will also benefit from access to services already offered at the school using established methods and processes.  

This proposal is being considered to take effect from 28th April 2025. Anyone with an interest in this change are 
welcome to provide a response using the appropriate form. We are holding an informal drop-in consultation on 
Monday 7th October at 9.30 where there will be an opportunity to ask questions and discuss the reasons for this 
proposal. If you would like to attend then please contact the school office to confirm your attendance.  

It is very important that all those involved have a say. A copy of the full consultation document and response form 
can be downloaded from the school website or a hard copy is available at the school office. You can also access the 
form online at https://forms.office.com/r/yJeRQeLc1F.  

Responses must be submitted to: 

Broadway First School  
Lime Tree Avenue,  
Broadway,  
WR11 7PW 

Or e-mail to  
office@broadway.worcs.sch.uk 

Responses must be received by noon on Friday 18th October 2024. 

Following review of the consultation responses the school’s Governing Body will decide whether to formally proceed 
with the proposal. 

We very much welcome input to this consultation from all interested parties and look forward to hearing your views. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
   

 
 

L. Poultney 
 
Headteacher 
Broadway First School 
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